
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/30/2017 12:37:21 PM
Subject: Re: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

Great. That intersection is terrible. 
________________________________________
From: Catherine McNicoll
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 12:36 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: RE: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

He had already been communicating with DOT and between when he left that message and when I just called him DOT decided to do a 
new study on the road which is what I would have been requesting anyhow.

He said thank you for calling him back and I've told him to call if he ever needs anything else.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Danny Varat
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 4:31 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: RE: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

Please call him and tell him we'll call DOT here and get some info.

-----Original Message-----
From: Catherine McNicoll
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 4:19 PM
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: FW: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

Eric Bryant: Issue at traffic intersection in Anderson. (voicemail attached).

Please advise?

-----Original Message-----
From: voicemessage@voipmsg.us [mailto:voicemessage@voipmsg.us]
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 12:46 PM
To: Lt Gov Scheduler
Cc: Catherine McNicoll
Subject: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

Time: Oct 25, 2017 12:45:56 PM
Click attachment to listen to Voice Message
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